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Dear Parents,

Happy Valentine's Day! I hope that you will get be able to spend some time with the people you love most
today. We are enjoying celebrating Valentine's Day and the end of our spirit week for the Kids Heart
Challenge. Families have until the end of this weekend to finish up the Kids Heart Challenge. Even if you
don't do anything else, we hope that your family will take the time to watch the videos on how to do hands
only CPR and recognizing signs of stroke. You do not have to donate or do any of the other steps to watch
these videos. You just have to sign in and click on the stepping stones for the those items. If 70% of
students watch these videos then someone will get to pie me in the face!

Don't forget that next Monday, February 17 is Presidents' Day so we will not have school. We will return to
school on Tuesday, February 18. We also have a Dine to Donate at Red Robin all day on Thursday. On
Friday we will have our first ever 7th grade retreat during the school day. It will be a great opportunity for
our students to reflect on their faith and spend time with Our Lord. For part of the afternoon Revive, a group
through the Diocese, will be here to provide praise and worship music and facilitate Adoration. We look
forward to this opportunity for our students!

Tickets for the St. Henry Holy Name Society men's night on Saturday are available at the door. SHDHS
head football coach, Tim Odom, is the guest speaker. The UK/Texas basketball game will be on at 8:00 PM
along with great food, drinks, bourbon raffles, and split-the-pot all for $20/person (21 & older).

Also see below for information on our Derby Night fundraiser, which will be coming up in April, the
Father/Daughter Dance (March), and our school play (March). We hope you will be able to join us for these
events!

I hope you have a great weekend!
 
God Bless,

Kimberly Wagner, Principal
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Every month this year, we will talk about a different virtue and a saint who exemplified that virtue in their
life. Our goal is to grow in virtue as a school as we work toward becoming saints! Every week we will
recognize students who have been exhibiting that month's virtue in the classroom. See our Virtue
Rockstars below!



Connected, Confident & Contributing Crusaders
Our mission at St. Henry Catholic School is to help our students grow and develop so they are
CONNECTED to God and each other, CONFIDENT in their abilities, and CONTRIBUTING to their
community.

This past week, two of our students had the amazing opportunity to take part in an Elsmere City Council
meeting with other local students as part of the Student Government Meeting. Seventh grader Nathan
Jankowski sat in with council member Justin Wade and eighth grader Brandon Lorton got to act as the
mayor with Mayor Marty Lenhof. Students were able to vote, read reports, and enjoy a pizza dinner with the
government officials. Brandon especially did a great job running the whole meeting! Thank you to the City
of Elsmere for being a great partner with St. Henry Catholic School!





Confirmation Retreat- Housing Needed for NET
Ministry Presenters!

Do you have a little extra space in your house? Please consider helping us provide housing
for the NET Ministry members who will be putting on our Confirmation Retreat. We need a
couple of families to house 2 (or more) people for one night before our Confirmation
Retreat. They would be in your home on the evening of March 20. If you would be interested
in helping with this you can find more information HERE. Thank you for your assistance!

Registration Instructions

After Care Sign

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ZwbR9EvtJzU-Z_L92B26UbOs2VReSRxwSz02TaoVrFg/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Ol8RlKB7o1LYNqJnRUcxmzsXwb0rgWzRtyYWBzG3W14/edit?usp=sharing


Up

CruNews 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0B4AAAAA2FA6F9CE9-50677309-after#/


Buy Descendants Tickets
Here

https://descendants.givesmart.com


Register for Father Daughter

https://fundraise.givesmart.com/form/rNqobA?vid=1hf7l3


SUPPORT YOUR CRUSADERS
We have several regular monthly positions that need to be filled.
Volunteers for these positions are exempt from the pull-tab requirements.
Training is provided for all positions. A coveted Bingo Cru t-shirt is
provided, as is free dinner, drinks, and fun! 

Bingo Paper Sales
This is a seated or standing position and requires the volu nteer to review
customer's orders, ring them up using a laptop, collect money/provide change,
and give out bingo paper (some bending/stretching is involved). Great position

for those who don't want to walk or stay late. Shifts are available the third week of the month ,
5:00-7:00 PM and 5:15-7:30 PM.
 
Bingo Caller
A second week caller is needed from 6:30-10:00 PM. This person should have a commanding



voice, be able to take charge of the bingo hall, and not be afraid of the microphone. Caller calls
bingo balls and keeps the games running smoothly. 

For more information, contact Ryan Bihl, watermobihl@yahoo.com,
​Jamie Powers, jamielpowers00@gmail.com, or call the school office, 859-342-2551.

NEWSWORTHY

mailto:watermobihl@yahoo.com
mailto:jamielpowers00@gmail.com


The Holy Name Society’s
Wild Beast & Brew Night Details

 
Men and friends of the parish: Join us on Saturday, February 15, for a great evening of fellowship!
Tim Odom, head coach for St. Henry District High School and avid hunter, will be our guest
speaker. We will also watch the UK/Texas basketball game starting at 8:00 PM! Be sure to bring
cash for the split-the-pot and raffles!

Tickets ($20/person) for men’s night will be available for purchase at the door.

If you have palms at your
house from Palm Sunday last
year, we have containers at

school the students can place
them in. The palms will be
used to make the ashes for
Ash Wednesday (March 5).



ST. HENRY DISTRICT HIGH SCHOOL

Click to Connect to SHDHS

Spring flag football registration is open as well as interest forms for
2025 Fall Middle School Tackle and Cheerleading.

Visit: https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/ for information and
signups. When you register, put in the code STHCYL and St. Henry

Grade School will receive $10 for every registration!

https://shdhs.org/admissions/visit-shdhs/
https://www.crusaderyouthleague.com/


VIRTUS® 
Anyone who volunteers in our school or parish must be VIRTUS trained and compliant. If you are
interested in volunteering in our school or parish, there are many opportunities to attend the
Protecting God’s Children training.

To find classes, visit VIRTUS.org > drop down to select Covington, KY (Diocese) > select a
session to attend and register.
 
If you have questions or need additional information, reach out to our VIRTUS coordinator, Leah St.
John, lstjohn@sthenrynky.com or call 859-342-2551.

Anyone who has experienced sexual misconduct by a cleric, employee, religious, or volunteer of
the Diocese of Covington is asked to contact Julie Feinauer, Diocesan Victims Assistance
Coordinator, 859-392-1515. Professional assistance and pastoral support will be provided in

https://www.virtusonline.org/virtus/reg_list.cfm?theme=0
mailto:lstjohn@sthenrynky.com


confidentiality and with respect.

Date Location

2/26/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:000 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

3/11/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

3/26/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

4/10/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

4/29/225 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

5/7/2025 @ 9:00 AM & 6:00 PM Diocesan Curia, Covington

UPCOMING EVENTS 
February 17: No School, President's Day
February 20: Dine to Donate @ Red Robin, Florence
February 21: 8th Grade Fun Friday
March 4: Dine to Donate @ Erlanger Skyline all day long
March 4: Boosters Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 5: Ash Wednesday/Lent begins
March 7: Boosters Shoot-a-Thon, 6-9:00 PM/Gym
March 11: First Reconciliation Meeting, 6:30 PM
March 13: PTO Meeting, 7:00 PM
March 14-15: Jr. High Play @ SHDHS
March 18: First Reconciliation, 6:30 PM/Church
March 21: No School
March 21: 8th Grade Confirmation Retreat, 8:00 AM
March 26/27: 7th Grade @ Camp Joy
March 28: 8th Grade Fun Friday
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